UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

March 7, 2019

CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Salud O. Carbajal
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Carbajal:

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, | am responding to your letter of
January 29, 2019, expressing your concerns about the continued safe operation and
decommissioning of the Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant following the bankruptcy filing by
the licensee, Pacific Gas and Electric Company, and its parent company, Pacific Gas and
Electric Corporation. Responses to your inquiries are enclosed.

| appreciate your interest in these matters. If you have any other questions or need
additional information, please contact me or have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of
the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776.

Sincerely,

Kristine L. Svinicki

Enclosure:
As stated





